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Comments: Fee permits for Recreational areas

 

I see this as a tax on recreational property that we as Oregonians already own and have the right to use without

an additional fee.  If the Forest Service needs more money to maintain these areas, maybe consider dropping the

wild horse programs, which consumes large amounts of money for wild animals that perhaps should be allowed

to die down in those years of overpopulation.  I know great effort goes into catching, transporting, and then

maintaining these animals in foster homes for life!!!!  Those funds could be better used, I feel.

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

 


